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DENNIS QUAID CONCERT AT THE SHELDON CANCELLED 

REFUNDS TO BE ISSUED TO ALL TICKET BUYERS 
 
 
ST. LOUIS – Due to unexpected circumstances, Dennis Quaid’s November 12 performance at The Sheldon is 

canceled. Ticket holders will be automatically refunded. Dennis apologizes for the inconvenience and looks 

forward to returning to St. Louis very soon. 

 

MetroTix will automatically issue a full refund to the credit card used for the original ticket purchase, which will 

be reflected within 10 days of processing. 

 

For more information, call The Sheldon at 314-533-9900 or visit TheSheldon.org.  

 

# # # 

Co-presented with Old Rock House 
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